
 

 

 
 

20 July 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 
We are pleased to advise that bookings are now open for the Learning Conferences to be held 
on Tuesday 28 July and Thursday 30 July 2020 from 4 pm to 8 pm.  We encourage students 
to attend with their parents. 
 
Year 7 appointments will be held in the Elizabeth MacFarlan Centre on Tuesday 28 July only and 
appointments are 10 minutes long. 
 
Year 8 – 13 appointments for parents with surnames starting from A-K are five minutes long 
and will be held on Tuesday 28 July in the Goodfellow Quad rooms, the Macky Quad rooms and 
the Goodfellow Centre.   
 
Year 8 – 13 appointments for parents with surnames starting from L – Z are five minutes 
long and will be held on Thursday 30 July in the Goodfellow Quad rooms, the Macky Quad rooms 
and the Goodfellow Centre.  
 
Enhanced Learning drop-in support will be available in the Goodfellow Centre from 4 pm to           
6 pm on both nights. 
 
For senior student and parents’ queries, we will also be hosting the following information sessions 
in the Goodfellow Centre on both 28 and 30 July: 

• NCEA Introduction seminar from 6.45 pm to 7 pm 

• IB Introduction Seminar and questions 7 pm to 8 pm  

• Course Selection ‘drop-in’ with Heads of Houses 7 pm to 8 pm  

• Careers and Tertiary advice with our Director of Student Futures, Mrs Hannah Williams  
(bookings can be made with her online as the same time as subject bookings.                           
4 pm to 8 pm). 

Directions and maps to the rooms will be available to you on the evening.    
 
Please note we advise against making back to back appointments as due to the spread of 
classroom locations you may be unable to meet your next appointment on time. 
 
On each night there will be a sausage sizzle for a gold coin donation for charity in the Goodfellow 
Quad. 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

To Access the Parent Portal to make bookings:  
 

• Go to www.saintkentigern.com 

• Click on Parent OLE Access and login with your username and password 

• When the OLE Home Page opens, click on the Parent Portal icon as shown below.    
 

 
       

If you have misplaced your login details, please use the ‘Parents, forgotten your 
password’ option below the login fields. When prompted, please enter the email address 
you provided to the College. Your user name and password will be automatically 
emailed to you. 

 

• To make Parent Teacher Interview Bookings, click on the College Interviews tab as 
shown below: 

 
 

 
 

For any assistance with your booking, please contact the College Database Office on  (09) 577 
0749 or email database@saintkentigern.com 

Kind regards 

 
 
Angee Robertson 
Deputy Principal, Curriculum 
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